
Dear parents and carers,

On Wednesday evening Yale Primary School held our Parent Open Night to open

up our classrooms to parents and family members. The event was very well

attended with many teachers telling me that they had high numbers of parents

attend their classrooms to preview their child’s work. During the evening parents

had an opportunity to talk to the teacher and see their child’s work and it was also

an opportunity for students to explain what they had been learning this year in

their respective classrooms. 

It was a fantastic night. The school put on a sausage sizzle for students and

parents. We began cooking at about 3.45 pm and didn’t stop until 6.30 pm and by

the end of the evening we had used 550 sausage, hotdog buns and stacks of

assorted sauces and onions. 

We also had the Yale Tigers Teeball Club and the local Little Athletics club attend

the evening. It was a great community event. The P&C also organised a fantastic

raffle with great prizes to raise funds for the students at the school. I would like

thank everyone for their contributions during the evening. 

I would also like to thank the staff for all their efforts in making the evening a

success and in making Yale a great school.

Kind Regards

Glen Read
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Term 3 Friday

Assemblies
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Congratulations B1 for your thought provoking assembly item, "The Bystander".

NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL

In STEAM, Year 1 students have explored both recycling and absorbent materials prior to making these

wonderful 'Self-watering Planters'. Using recycled plastic bottles, string and water, these planters allow

the water to be absorbed up through the string, keeping the roots of the plant hydrated. Students

thoroughly enjoyed completing this project and they have made beautiful displays in the Year classrooms.
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NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL

The students in A3 have created

beautiful mixed-media Hot Air

Balloon Art. They started by

colouring in their balloon templates

using coloured pencil and then

added detail using texta. Students

then explored hot and cool colours

and chose which they would use to

create the watercolour painted

backgrounds. 

The class found posing for their

photos very entertaining. The

finishing touches included cotton

wool for clouds and string to

connect the basket and balloon.
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Office 
Superstars

NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL

Our classes have regular STEAM classes and regularly need:

Cardboard rolls (NOT TOILET PAPER)

Newspaper

Shoeboxes

Cereal Boxes

S.T.E.A.M. REQUESTSSSSS....TTTT....EEEE....AAAA....MMMM.... RRRREREREEEQQQQUUUUEEEESSSSTTTTSSSSS.T.E.A.M. REQUESTS

Congratulations to our

office superstars! Keep up

the great work! 



YALE PRIMARY SCHOOL P&C

We’ve had lots happening with fundraising in Term 3 and we would like to thank everyone who has helped in the

planning and running of events. Even if you can only spare 15 mins it can make a big difference so please keep an

eye on our Facebook group for when we put out the call for volunteers (use QR to find group).

Our Milo Mornings have finished up as the weather has started warming up and over Terms 2 & 3 we sold $261

worth of yummy Milos. We also raised $107 in our Guess the Jelly Bean fundraiser, and for those who entered the

correct amount was 874 jelly beans. We helped celebrate Book Week with our Annual Book Sale and sold $628 of

books and pens. It was wonderful to see the students in their costumes and smiling as they picked out their new

books.

The Canteen has hot chicken rolls on the menu as an online special on Wednesdays

 until the end of term, and they are $5 each or with a drink for $7. To stay up to 

date with any Canteen changes please see our Facebook group. 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday 5th September at 3.15pm in the shed. 

We will be discussing fundraising for the Sports Carnival and the

 Term 4 Disco. Everyone is welcome!

Thanks for supporting the P&C!
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WINNNEER!
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WINNER!

NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL

FACTION ATHLETICS CARNIVALFACTION ATHLETICS CARNIVALFACTION ATHLETICS CARNIVAL
The timetable for the upcoming Faction Athletics Carnival is below:



LEAVING YALE?LLLLEEEEAAAAVVVVIIIINNNNGGGG YYYYAAAALLLLEEEE????LEAVING YALE?
Is your  child leaving Yale Primary School this term or at the end of the year?

Name of student:________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Student Form/Class:_________________________________

Destination School (if known):________________________________________________________________________________________________

Final Date at Yale PS:____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Thank you for letting us know!

COMMUNITY NEWS

As we head towards summer a lot of families are starting to get back into the water or planning
holidays by the beach, rivers or swimming pools. It is important we help them support their
child to stay safe and confident in the water.

VacSwim provides children aged five to 17 years with the opportunity to develop and progress
their swimming and water safety skills during the school holidays at many locations across the
State. There are programs for beginner, intermediate and advanced swimmers.

VacSwim


